
 Sign Up and Enjoy Patient Benefits 

I had the pleasure of meeting Wes Michael, President and Founder and Pam Cusick, Vice President, Business 
Development of Rare Patient Voice last weekend.  Rare Patient Voice, LLC was formed to provide patients with 
rare diseases and their caregivers an opportunity to voice their opinions through surveys and interviews to 
improve medical products and services. 

FFor Patients and Caregivers — They provide patients and caregivers the opportunity to voice their opinions to 
improve medical products and services while earning cash rewards.   

One thought that came to mind: “If this paid participation is due to my child’s conditions or the medications 
he/she takes, then the proceeds could be a fund for adaptive toys, therapies, equipment and so forth.” 

These are the ways to earn: 

Sign up
Participate in surveys
Refer People

*Rare Patient Voice is proud to say that they have rewarded patients with over one million dollars for participating in
surveys in the past three years! 

*Please be aware that the rewards you earn from participating in market research, like all income you receive, is
considered taxable by the IRS. Rare Patient Voice is required to submit form 1099 for each patient or caregiver whom 
they pay $600 or more in a year.  

IN THE REFERRAL SECTION PLEASE PUT: 

Referrer:  Erin Lindenmuth 

Referrer Email: info@silverliningsfoundation.org 

How did you find out about Rare Patient Voice? 
www.silverliningsfoundation.org

https://www.silverliningsfoundation.org/
https://www.rarepatientvoice.com/sign-up/
https://www.rarepatientvoice.com/sign-up/
https://www.silverliningsfoundation.org/
https://www.rarepatientvoice.com/sign-up/



